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City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

Appeal of Pella Windows & Doors on behalf of Pat and Sue Connolly to an Egress Window Non-Compliance
Determination at 1153 Hawthorne Avenue East.

1153 Hawthorne Avenue East

Egress windows.

October 25, 2010

No hearing necessary, as only windows under appeal.
Grant variance of 3" in openable height.
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